

Ingleton Primary School North Yorkshire County Council

21st September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your help and support during the past school year. Our Y6 Leavers' Assembly this morning was lovely and very emotional, we would like to pass on our very best wishes to them all for the next part of their educational journey.

There are lots of exciting things happening in school when we return after the holiday, we will be welcoming Mrs Bromley to teach Year 4 every morning and Mrs Wheatley who will be teaching Class 3 until Miss Middleton returns from Maternity Leave in October.

You may have noticed over the past year that the school sports kit, which we use when playing in tournaments, is looking very tired and has seen better days. However, we are now pleased to announce that we are the proud owners of a lovely new kit which has been very generously sponsored by Chris Jackson, modelled below by Ella, so our teams will be looking very smart next year!



We would like to wish you a very relaxing summer and look forward to seeing the children back in school on Wednesday 6^{th} September.

Best wishes

Mrs Barry and Mrs Colledge

Headteachers : Mrs D. M. Barry & Mrs J Colledge Low Demesne, Ingleton, Nr. Carnforth, Lancashire, LA6 3DY. Tel. 015242 41592 Fax: 015242 41663

Website: www.ingleton-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk E-mail: admin@ingleton-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk





